


Temporary station closure
Saturday 28 and Sunday 29 November 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]No rail services will stop at East Ipswich on Saturday 28 and Sunday 29 November 2020, while critical platform works are undertaken. 
A free shuttle (maxi taxi) will transport customers to and from Ipswich station at the following approximate times: 
Departing East Ipswich (to Ipswich): 
• 27 and 57 minutes past the hour, until last service. 
Departing Ipswich (to East Ipswich):
• As required for customers bound for East Ipswich. 
Please allow an additional 30 minutes for travel. Alternatively, you may wish to travel from a different station. 
All other Ipswich/Rosewood line services will operate as scheduled. 
The footbridge will remain open, however station facilities will be closed. 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we deliver the station accessibility upgrade. 
For more information, please contact the project team on free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au 
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